On Friday, August 1, 2014, Michele Beck <mbeck@utah.gov> wrote:
. Commissioners Allen, Clark, and Levar:

- In one of the newspaper articles on net metering published this week, a statement was attributed to me regarding

; the authority of the Commission. That statement reflected a misunderstanding on the part of the reporter and did

" not accurately reflect my statements. Please be assured that any position of the Office or myself regarding

. Commission authority has been presented in testimony and within the Office's formal case. [t is never my intention
to introduce new or inconsistent positions via the news media.

Best Regards,

Michele Beck

Director, Utah Office of Consumer Services
htip://ocs.utah.gov/
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